
Alberta Doctors' Digest

Are you our next Dr. Gadget?

Over the years, Dr. Gadget has been a very popular column at Alberta Doctors' Digest.
 Right now, we’re looking for a new writer to fill some big shoes. If you are an AMA
member – and more than just a little bit geeky – we would like to hear from you.

We are searching for a writer who can commit to six stories per year according to
predetermined deadlines. We provide an honorarium for each story, but the biggest
benefit is that writing for ADD is a fun opportunity to make a contribution to your
profession – helping other physicians in Alberta become more efficient and effective
through your thought leadership in technology.

Interested? Please send us your bio and one or two short writing samples. We’ll keep
this outreach going until we find the right writer, so please ping us ASAP.

You can contact us at amamail@albertadoctors.org.
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